
JEANNIE GWENDOLYN WATSON

Dear John, Caroline and families I’m sorry to hear of the passing of your mom. Growing up next-door to them/you in Elmvale was always
like an adventure making our way on our bikes down that long driveway for a visit. I hope that you find some peace in knowing that
others are thinking of you at this time. Regards Heather Klein Gebbinck (Stone) and family

Heather Klein gebbinck
October 1, 2018


